Dear Parents and Carers of Y4, 5 and 6 pupils
Transfer to Secondary School

It is never too early to start thinking about secondary choices for the end of
Primary School and it can often be a confusing and sometimes frustrating time for
parents and carers.

Sometimes we were approached by parents with questions about secondary schools
and so we are offering a meeting with Mr Tomes, the Headteacher at Churchmead,
where he will share some information about his school with you. Parents have
found this really useful in the past and so we would like to offer a similar meeting
again this year.

You are all therefore invited to an informal meeting on Thursday 4™ October at
2.50 for a 3.00 pm start in the school Hall even if you are a Y4 or 5 parent.

EYFS and Key Stage 1 teachers will keep younger siblings with them until 3.10
pm.

Mr Tomes will also be available in the Library from 3.20 until 4.00 for informal
questions on a 1:1 basis, perhaps before or after your parents’ evening
appointment.

omplete and return the attached slip to give us an idea of numbers or
ail the school the school to let us know you are coming.

Transfer to Secondary School

‘ We will be attending the Transfer to Secondary information meeting with
Mr Tomes on Thursday 4™ October 2018.

I would like to meet Mr Tomes individually for a couple of minutes from

3.20 pm

Name......ooeeeeececeieeeee . Child's NGME .o,

Number of people attending ......................




